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Why is there an ever increasing attack on farmers to regulate how they run their 

farms. There are already laws and regulations for farms that employ others. 

Appointing people without farming experience to watch, hover, and in some instances 

over step their authority is a waste of money that is not available. Farms of any size  

are under attack from one agency or another ,  only people who work the land 

understands how to take care of the land. Those who rely on books and what they 

learned in college 

are not the best judge of what farmers face on a daily basis.  


